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22nd April 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 5 visit to Turves Green Secondary School 

 

On Wednesday 26th June our Year 5 boys have been invited to attend Turves Green Boys 

Secondary School.  

 

The boys will have a workshop upon arrival, followed by a break (where a snack/drink will be 

provided) before taking part in further workshops. They will travel from Colmers Farm Primary to 

the secondary school via minibus at 9am and will return to school at approximately 12:30pm.  

 

The boys will have lunch when they arrive back at school at the slightly later time of 12:30pm.  

 

Could you please complete the below permission slip if you are happy for your son to attend.  

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 

enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 

Miss Scarlett   Mr Edwards 

Class Teacher   Class Teacher  
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Year 5 visit to Turves Green Secondary School 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 5 visit to Turves Green Secondary School 

on Wednesday 26th June.  

 

Child’s Name:     Class: 

Parent Name:     Parent signature: 


